21-23 November,
2020, Hanoi/Online

New Risks and
Resilience

in Asian
Soaetles and
the World

The Next-Generation Global Workshop (NGGW) has been held annually since 2008 to provide an opportunity for early-
career scholars to present their research and to have feedback from an international audience.

Language/S5&: English/3=:E

See the website: www.kuasu.cpier.kyoto-u.ac.jp

Venue /R#SFR

Vietnam Academy of Social Sciences
* Due to COVID-19, the workshop will be held online
for overseas and onsite for Vietnamese participants.

Registration for Audience(by 3pm19th Nov.

2020)/3EaEERD(20205E11 8 19 B 4% 305 501):
Please apply from the following URL:
https://forms.gle/uni52LD4LgasMJYE6

Contact/8BEVWabt

Office for the Promotion of
International Exchange (OPIX)
Graduate School of Letters
Tel: 075-753-2805
Fax: 075-753-2796
kuasu.nextgenerationhanoi@vass.gov.vn
kuasu.nextgeneration@bun.kyoto-u.ac.jp
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